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BOTHWELL REGIONAL HEALTH CENTER BLOOD DRIVE TO BENEFIT 
LOCAL PATIENTS 

 
SEDALIA - Bothwell Regional Health Center will host a blood drive on July 17 to 
benefit the Community Blood Center of Kansas City. The Community Blood 
Center is the primary supplier of blood to Bothwell Regional Health Center for 
local patients.   
 
Make a life-saving blood donation at the Summer Blood Drive from 11:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. on Friday, July 17, at the Bothwell Education Center located at 600 E. 
Fourteenth Street in Sedalia. Volunteers from the CBC will be there to conduct 
the drive and answer questions. Preregister at savealifenow.org and enter the 
code BOTHWELL.   
 
For more information, contact Michelle Burgin at 660-827-9550. 
 

### 

 

Bothwell Regional Health Center is a 145-bed regional health center serving 
west-central Missouri with state-of-the-art technology and comprehensive health 
and wellness services including surgical, cancer, orthopedic, cardiovascular, 
women's health, and therapy services. For more information on Bothwell 
Regional Health Center and our services, visit the Web site at www.brhc.org or 
find us on Facebook. 

http://www.savealifenow.org/

